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Karen Dorow

From: James Kaufmann <jameskaufmann@tm.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 10:17 AM

To: Karen Dorow

Subject: Rent reduction for 2016

The Manitowoc Bandits request that our rent for the 2016 season be reduced to $1500.00. The reason for this is that we only have 11
home dates in our season. We also prepare the field before and after the games ( drag and line ). We also reduce the garbage to a few
containers to make it easier for the City Crews to pick up. Thank you for the consideration.

Jim Kaufmann, President of The Manitowoc Bandits. 1305A So. 14th St. 920-323-2657.



